09/18/12
This is a decision paper.

TO:



Members of Hardin County School Board

SUBJECT:


The John Hardin Football team will be traveling to Boone County on   
                                                           Friday, Oct. 26th.
REQUEST ISSUE:

To gain approval for the John Hardin Football Team (approx. 56                    

                                                          student/athletes and (7)coaches) to travel to Boone County High School              

                                                          using transportation by a commercial carrier.  Transportation will be 
                                                          provided at no charge to the student/athlete.

We are requesting to travel via commercial bus.

Approximate travel Cost:
$800




Miller Transportation out of Bardstown is discounting the rate for our 

                                                          program.  It would cost us more than $800 in travel if we were to take 

                                                          school buses for this trip.  The trip will be paid for by the football 

                                                          program and it’s booster club.
RECOMMENTDATION:

I recommend that the board approve this request.

RECOMMENDATION MOTION:
I move that the board approve the request from the John Hardin 

Football team to take a commercial carrier to Boone County on October 26, 2012. 
